Unfortunately, the meeting that was to take place this evening (30th July 2024) will have to be cancelled.  This is due to the required three clear days of notification not been given to the public. Therefore, the meeting would not be legal.

An extraordinary meeting will still take place shortly, when residents can air their views on the current mole situation.
This will be advertised well within the legal time frame.
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